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"A New Technology Plan for 2023" Webinar
Cheyenne Chontos, SDSL Library Technology Coordinator, will be offering the webinar “A New
Technology Plan for a New Year,” which will provide librarians, library staff, and trustees with practical
tips for creating a technology plan for 2023 and beyond.


This hour-long webinar will provide an overview of how library administration, staff, and board
members can work together to create a successful technology plan. We will cover how to form a
technology plan team, walk step-by-step through how to write your technology plan, and discuss
strategies to ensure that the technology plan is followed effectively - even months and years after the
plan was originally written. We will practice writing technology-related goals, and participants will be
given tools to use after the webinar to help them throughout the technology plan writing process.



"A New Technology Plan for 2023" Webinar Registration"A New Technology Plan for 2023" Webinar Registration

This webinar is recommended for libraries that do not currently have a technology plan or libraries that
would like to update their current technology plan.


Those who are interested can register here.


If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Cheyenne Chontos, Library Technology
Coordinator, at  or at 605-295-4330.cheyenne.chontos@state.sd.us

Thanksgiving Holiday

When

Thursday, Nov. 24th, 8am to Friday, Nov. 25th,

5pm

Where

800 Governors Drive Pierre, SD

More information
South Dakota State Library will be closed for the Thanksgiving holiday.


There will be no Cornerstone article for Thursday, November 24, as the South Dakota State Library will
be closed for Thanksgiving.

Facebook @LibrarySD

About SDSL

The South Dakota State Library provides leadership for innovation
and excellence in libraries and services to state government.

800 Governors Drive, Pierre, SD,… library@state.sd.us

6057733131 library.sd.gov

The SDSL does not endorse any service or product listed in this newsletter.
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